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Mr. Ilarold R. Denton, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Attention: !!s . E. G. Adensam, Chief
Licensing Branch No. 4

Re: Catawba Nuclear Station
Docket Nos. 50-413 and 50-414

Dear fir. Denton:

In accordance with Mr. William 11. Reagan, Jr. 's February 7,1977 letter of
approval of our proposed non-radiological preoperational monitoring program,
attached are ten (10) copies of the results of the June 1980 through July 1981
continuing interim study for the Catawba Nuclear Station.

There have been no modifications to the study, sampling technique or analytical
technique which were previously submitted. The continuing interim study has
indicated no distinct changes in the water quality of Lake Wylie in the last
year.

'
Very truly yours,

h. h|
Ital B. Tucker

ROS/php
Attachment

cc: (w/ attachment)
Mr. James P. O'Reilly, Regional Administrator
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region II
101 Marietta Street, Suite 3100
Atlanta, Georgia 30303

Mr. Brad Peacock U '

2600 Bull Street
Columbia, South Carolina 29201
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cc: (w/o nttachment)
Mr. P. K. Van Doorn
NRC Resident Inspector
Catawba Nuclear Station

Mr. Robert Guild, Esq.
Attorney-at-Law
314 Pall Mall
Columbia, South CIrolina 29201

Palmetto Alliance

2135b Devine Street
Columbia, South Carolina 29205

Mr. Jesse L. Riley
Carolina Environmental Study Group
854 Henley Place
Charlotte, North Carolina 28207

Mr. llenry A. Presler, Chairman
Charlotte-Mecklenburg Environmental Coalition
943 Henley Place
Charlotte, North Carolina 28207
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